Estabrook, Richard

From: Aldridge, Jason H. <Jason.Aldridge@dos.myflorida.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 17, 2021 2:53 PM

To: Estabrook, Richard

Subject: Re: NFRC Addendum Survey reports
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Report this Email  Quick response  Emergency response  Tips

Hi Rich,

Clete confirmed he will review these reports in the next couple days. We'd be happy to tune in for a
Consulting party coordination call.

I'm excited to hear the Sunshine Gateway projects is still on track! I've driven past there several times and
wondered when FDOT was going to get that rest stop operational. | suppose it will still be a little while, but it's
good to hear they're making progress.

Best,
Jason

From: Estabrook, Richard <Richard.Estabrook@nexteraenergy.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 17, 2021 12:22 PM

To: Aldridge, Jason H. <Jason.Aldridge @dos.myflorida.com>
Subject: RE: NFRC Addendum Survey reports

EMAIL RECEIVED FROM EXTERNAL SOURCE

Thanks! We're pulling-up with Robin Moore later today to talk about the overall review process unit the NFRC PA, how
that will work, and how long we can expect reviews and Consulting Party coordination to take. I'd like to have a call with
all the Consulting Parties to get everyone on-board once Robin defines what he sees as the USACE process.

BTW, remember the Sunshine Gateway Solar MOA? Well, I've gotten word that the FDOT is finally designing the new
Rest Area on I-10, so we can finally get the interpretive signage and the rest of the conditions in-place.

Best, Rich

Richard W. Estabrook, Ph.D., RPA
Senior Project Manager/Archaeologist
Environmental Services

Office: (561) 691.3054

Cell (561) 427.5483
Richard.Estabrook@nexteraenergy.com
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From: Aldridge, Jason H. <Jason.Aldridge @dos.myflorida.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 17, 2021 12:12 PM

To: Estabrook, Richard <Richard.Estabrook@nexteraenergy.com>
Subject: Re: NFRC Addendum Survey reports

Hi Rich,
| believe they are still pending review with Clete, but | will check in with him today on their status.

Best,

Jason Aldridge

Compliance Review Supervisor | Deputy State Historic Preservation Officer | Bureau of Historic Preservation | Division
of Historical Resources | Florida Department of State | 500 South Bronough Street | Tallahassee, Florida 32399 |
850.245.6344 | 1.800.847.7278 | Fax:

850.245.6439 |Jason.Aldridge@DOS.MyFlorida.Com | dos.myflorida.com/historical

From: Estabrook, Richard <Richard.Estabrook@nexteraenergy.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 17, 2021 11:10 AM

To: Aldridge, Jason H. <Jason.Aldridge @dos.myflorida.com>
Subject: NFRC Addendum Survey reports

EMAIL RECEIVED FROM EXTERNAL SOURCE

Jason,

Just wanted to check with you to make sure that the three (3) NFRC addendum reports are in process and that all was
good with the format.

| trust you’re braving through this last little bit of winter — Tally seems to be getting hit more than the rest of the state....
Best, Rich

Richard W. Estabrook, Ph.D., RPA
Senior Project Manager/Archaeologist
Environmental Services

Office: (561) 691.3054

Cell (561) 427.5483
Richard.Estabrook@nexteraenergy.com
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distribution, or any action taken in reliance on it is prohibited and may be unlawful.
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